
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA REGIONAL RAIL AUTHORITY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
FY2019-20 ANNUAL BUDGET 

Southern California Regional Rail Authority (SCRRA) which operates the Metrolink commuter rail 
system will hold a Public Hearing concerning adoption of its proposed Annual Budget for Fiscal 
Year 2019-20.  This hearing is on the agenda for the SCRRA Board Meeting on: 

June 28, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. 
Los Angeles Metropolitan Transportation Authority Board Room located at: 

One Gateway Plaza, 3rd Floor 
Los Angeles, CA  90012 

Copies of the proposed FY2019-20 Annual Budget are available for public inspection Monday 
through Friday, from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. at the SCRRA office, 900 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1500, 
Los Angeles, CA  90017 June 12 through June 28, 2019, and in electronic format on our website 
at www.metrolinktrains.com  
 

http://www.metrolinktrains.com/

